

Linda C. Mohr, MD, FACOG Paula E. Gizzie, MD, FACOG Mary Frances Moody, MD, FACOG Allison L. Jacokes, MD, FACOG Cynamon K. Chawla, MD, FACOG Jessica Son, MD, FACOG Kimberly M. McGill, MD, FACOG

901 Ridgefield Drive, Raleigh, North Carolina 27609-8504 • Phone: 919.876.9797 www.associatesinwomenshealthcare.net

Dear Patients,

It is with mixed emotions that I want to share news with you. After over 40 years of practicing obstetrics and gynecology, I will be retiring. Thank you for entrusting me with your health care needs over the years. Every day I came to work excited to see you and help with your needs. We have shared both happy and sad times. I hope I have supported you as you have supported me.

For everything there is a season and now is the time for the transition. Please wish me well as I step back from medicine to spend time with other interests – family, travel, and volunteer work. Thank you for the privilege of being your doctor. I leave you in the good hands of my partners at Associates in Women's Healthcare.

Sincerely,

Linda Mohr, MD

Linda Mohr, MD